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11 December 2024 

 

WPC RESPONSE TO DC/24/3930/FUL 

Submitted via the planning portal 

 

For information our understanding of the recent planning history: 

 

Previous application DC/24/0238/FUL was permitted in March 24. Waldringfield Parish Council 

SUPPORTED providing a condition be applied to any planning permission that a lighting plan is 

submitted and approved by ESC before any additional exterior lighting is installed.  This was 

conditioned as Condition 4 of the permission. 

 

DC/24/2452/AME of the above was Permitted in July 24 – basically a change in external rear 

finishes. WPC made no comment. 

 

DC/24/3630/AME | Withdrawn Nov 24 

 

Current application DC/24/3930/FUL. 

 

WPC is pleased to see the proposed changes to the roof of the new conservatory at the rear of the 

property, i.e. the replacement of the flat roof and roof lantern with a tile effect pitched roof. 

 

WPC therefore SUPPORTS this application providing a condition is applied to any planning 

permission that a lighting plan is submitted and approved by ESC before any additional exterior 

lighting is installed. In other words, as per Condition 4 of the previous application DC/24/0238/FUL 
 

Submitted by 

Jennifer Shone-Tribley, Clerk on behalf of the Parish Council 
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